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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
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1. cassidy zimmerman

2. Shoreline

3. (○) North City

4. Not answered

5. 08/10/2020

6. 9a

7. Homeless shelters are investments of a compassionate community. Shoreline should assist and support the most vulnerable among us, and this represents a
step that must be take throughout our region. Further, development on 99 with additional foot traffic (a reality of shelters, in addition to housing by nature) leads
to more safety due to self policing, tenant "ownership" of space, and pedestrian activity and l ife. Status quo development of 99 is currently dominated by long
term rental storage unit and other structures which don't support a ground level pedestrian use. Bringing residents to this thoroughfare will  increase population
density where more can be sustained, encourage pedestrian activity and commerce, support and encourage public transit options, and help Shoreline continue to
develop 99 in a way that supports the community rather than predominantly act as an arterial for commuters and doesn't prioritize pedestrian and streetlevel
activity. Supporting our lower income and homeless residents, particularly during this challenging era of Covid and beyond, is a responsible, moral, and
necessary measure and simultaneously supports further change of use to an antiquated bi-way to the benefit of the city.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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